
More Styles Removed 

 On 6 November the Woodspring Ramblers maintenance group set to work improving the path 

between Venus St and Stock Lane. The original plan was to replace all 10 styles with gates 

however following discussions with the landowners it was agreed only 5 gates need be installed 

thereby dramatically improving access along the route.  Many villagers will be familiar with the 

path but for those who are not it starts from Venus St, just past Yew Tree Farm, at a new Bristol 

Gate and heads south east across fields and through the solar farm to Stock Lane. From here 

you can make a circular walk BUT be very careful as you must walk along the busy B3133 

towards Langford, after 90 mts you reach the entrance to the substation where the grass verge 

is wide enough to walk safely to Iwood Lane. Continue for another 50 mts before turning left 

along the track to Stoney Croft House. Here you may choose to continue your, style free walk, 

to Wrington or turn left after the house and return to the 2 rivers way at the footbridge 

crossing near Iwood Manor.  Next month we hope to make access to the Strawberry line from 

St Andrews Church style free.  

 

 


